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SLA Water Quality Report 
(May 14, 2022) 

 
 
Dredging 
 
There are no changes to report.  Please see the 04/09/2022 Report. 
 
Walker Rd Bridge 
 
There are plans and funding in place to replace Walker Road Bridge (widen & raise. We 
do not know the timing.     
 
Silver Lake Experience 
 
The multi-day event is scheduled for August 4-7, 2022.  Todd Shuskey from Perry High 
will be speaking on August 4 at 10 am.    
 
Watercraft Inspection Steward 
 
Silver Lake has been fortunate to have a dedicated steward in place at the State Boat 
launch over the past several years. 
   
Mallory Broda (Program Coordinator & Project Support Specialist, ESF-NYS OPRHP 
Watercraft Inspection Program) recently reported that our 2022 steward is Jenelle 
Grigelevich. She will be starting at the launch on Friday, May 27th. This season 
stewards will be working Friday-Monday 8:00AM-6:30PM. Jenelle will be with us at the 
launch until Labor Day weekend.  
 
Sewer System 
 
The SLAWQ team will be reaching out to local municipalities to request long range 
maintenance plans for damns, sewer, FX Brown 1991 and 2014, etc. 
 
Flares 
 
SLA will be offer chemical flares and tart tins for sale in 2022. Battery-powered LED 
flares will be available for purchase at the Geneseo Wegmans. CLEAN signed a cost 
share agreement with Wegmans. 
 
Planting Session 
 
We are working with partners from the Wyoming County Soil and Water Conservation 
District (WCSWCD) to identify a suitable site planting in 2022. 
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Japanese Knotweed 
 
Over 90% of the funding to implement a chemical treatment program has been raised.  
WCSWCD, CLEAN, and SLA have contributed. 
 
Letters have also gone out to land owners asking for permission and for a small cash 
contribution. 
 
Golf Tournament 
 
The Golf Tournament is scheduled for July 30, 2022. Joe Caputo and Frank Bright are 
serving as main organizers. We will now have a formal committee structure, including 
Joe and Frank on meals. Ron Norton on golf. Frank Bright on sponsors. Joe Caputo on 
finance. DJ Starner on registration. Bob Capurso on advertising. Karen Norton and 
Bonnie Bright on basket raffle & prizes. Lee Loomis on course food and water. 
 
All tournament proceeds go toward native plant installation efforts within the Silver Lake 
watershed to help mitigate nutrient influx into Silver Lake. 
 
We ask that each Tract produce a basket for the raffle. 
 
A volunteer sign-up sheet will be available at the June and July meetings. 
 
More details can be found in the Directory and SLA and CLEAN sites and pages. 
 
Temperature Array 
 
A more reliable array is being fabricated for re-installation.  
 
2022 CSLAP Campaign  
 
Everything is in place for the 2022 campaign. 
 
The 2021 CSLAP Report should become available in spring 2022. 
 
Perry Central School Activities 
 
Please see the 04/09/2022 Report. There are supply chain delays holding up some of 
the new equipment. CLEAN has helped to purchase a few disposable items. 
 
Diver Day 
 
We have been working on securing a new dive team 
 
The next SLAWQ meeting will be on May 27, 2022 at 4 PM. 


